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-----Original Message-----
From: Davis, Andy [andy.davis@arkansashouse.org]
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 08:51 AM Central Standard Time
To: Osborne, Caleb
Subject: Reg 6 Comments

Dear Mr. Osborn,

I apologize I cannot attend the public hearing on Regulation 6 due to work
conflicts. Please accept the following
comment into public record.

Regarding the agencies proposed changes to Regulation 6 related to Act 575 of 2015,
I appreciate the efforts to
improve the financial assurance requirements for non-municipal sewage treatment
works. The implementation of
this trust fund is a good first step. I believe that there is additional work to be
done to increase assurances to the
people of Arkansas that non-municipal sewage treatment works are financially stable
and have a plan for making
inevitable upgrades and repairs to keep their facilities in good working order and
to continue protecting our state’s
waterways. I look forward to working with the agency to continue making those
improvements.

Andy Davis
State Representative
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